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Present: President Chris, Tim, Michael, Lou, Rosemary, Janet, Joe, Rich A., Judy
Congratulations to Tim, who was awarded a Paul Harris last week.  Tim was recognized for his contributions and commitment to Everett Rotary.
Happenings:

Chris announced that it was a small, committed group at the meeting, to which Joe emphasized the "committed" in Chris' remarks. As usual, Lou was talking loudly and disagreed with President Chris, blaming someone at the other table.  Rich added that Lou was not only loud, but that he was obnoxious.  Since Rich was not very Rotarian-like in his comment, President Chris fined him. Judy claimed that she was innocent of any charge, at which President Chris fined her.  
Rosemary can now drive, and proceeded with a long story about where she fell. Many Rotarians began falling asleep.

Tim paid a sad dollar. He had his 17-year-old dog "put down." Our sympathy to Tim for his loss.
Many paid a "Happy Dollar" in recognition of Tim's Paul Harris Award.   

President Chris announced that the District Governor was very pleased with the Club.

President Chris provided attendees with a 'Rotary History Moment," which went on for much more than a moment. Chris spoke about Paul Percy Harris, the founder of Rotary.  Seems as if Mr. Harris had difficulty graduating college and keeping a job. He was expelled from the Black River School, but went on to attend the University of Vermont, where he was also expelled because "his love of fun got the best of him."  At some point, he attended the University of Iowa.  Paul Harris worked as a newspaper reporter, a business teacher, stock company actor, cowboy, and traveled extensively in the U.S.A. and Europe selling marble and granite. In 1896, he went to Chicago to practice law. He organized Rotary to recapture some of the friendly spirit among businessmen in small communities.  In his honor, individual Rotary clubs choose a Paul Harris Fellow who meets high professional and personal standards set by the founder. 
It was apparent to those of us listening to Paul Harris' life, that he would have been proud of Everett Rotary, for our Club certainly recaptures the friendly spirit among businessmen!
